<”'A'¥ EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PASUGUAN NG REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS

%g_ NAIROBI

PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2023-20

SUBJECT

Philippine and Kenyan Holidays in December 2023

DATE : 17 November 2023

In observance of the following Philippine and Kenyan holidays, the
Embassy will be CLOSED to the public on:

Day/s

Holiday/s

Friday, 8 December 2023

Feast of the Immaculate

Concepcion

Tuesday, 12 December 2023 Jamhuri Day
Monday, 25 December 2023 Christmas Day
Tuesday, 26 December 2023 Boxing Day

In case of emergency, please call the following mobile numbers:

Duty Officer Hotline
Consular Hotline
Assistance-to-Nationals

(+254) 734 450 001
(+254) 736 310 048
(+254) 736 310 049

001 Mzima Springs Road, Lavington, P.O. Box 47941, 00100 Nairobi, Kenya
Tel Nos.: (+254) 736 310 049 = (+254) 734 450 001
Website: www.nairobipe.dfa.gov.ph = E-mail: nairobi.pe@dfa.gov.ph = pe.nairobi@gmail.com




